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SEPT 20,  2024

SEPT 23
Hat Day

SEPT 24
Neon Day

SEPT 25
Crazy Sock Day

Homecoming Parade
Punt, Pass, Kick

SEPT 26
Jersey Day

PTO Meeting

SEPT 27
Red & Black Day

Homecoming

SEPT 30
End of PTO Fundraiser

OCT 3
Skating Party @ 

The Rink

Ms. Stevenson's Scoop
We loved seeing all the grandparents at

Grandparents’ Night. Thank you to everyone that
joined us! Check out a sneak peak of pictures

taken Tuesday night attached to this newsletter.
Pictures will be sent home before Fall Break.
Also, thank you to the families who helped us

celebrate our RESPECT winners on Friday.
Next week is Homecoming, and we are still

accepting bags of candy for the parade. We
greatly appreciate the donations we've received!
Mark your calendars for the next PTO meeting on

Thursday, September 26th at 5:30 p.m. in the
KES Library. We hope you’re able to join us.

-Ms. Stevenson
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Parents or guardians are responsible
for bringing any new, unopened
medication to the nurse's office. 

This includes cough drops.
Parents or guardians and/or a doctor
must fill out medical forms in order for

medication to be dispensed.
Antibiotics given 3 times per day should
be given at home: before school, after

school, & at bedtime.

TRANSPORTATION
CHANGES

ATTENDANCE

MEDICATION

KES needs your help finding more substitute
teachers. If you are interested in subbing in our
school, please click HERE to apply to WillSub.
As the sub, you have complete control of your

assignments. Just indicate your grade level and
teacher preferences on your application.

Visit www.willsub.com for more information!
If you have any questions, contact the

KES Main Office at 765-345-2151.

Substitute Teachers

Thank you to those of you that have registered.
You are officially in the DISNEY TRIP DRAWING!

We are asking that every family to REGISTER and
add 10 contacts. If you can't purchase, no worries,
please share our fundraiser so we can hit our goal.
Please go to www.shopfund.com to register, add

contacts and share so we can hit our goal! 
Anyone who has added 10 contacts to their

dashboard and has 2 NEW online sales by Monday
will go into a drawing for a good-filled mini fridge.

Lost & Found

PTO Fundraiser

We have acquired quite the collection of lost and
found items already! Please make sure your child's
name is written on ALL items they bring to school.

If your child is missing anything, let the teacher
know. Any unclaimed items will be washed and

donated to the KES clothing closet.

Homecoming Week
Next week is Homecoming! Please encourage your

child to participate in the dress-up days.
Dress-up day information can be found on the

attached flyer, Facebook, and Bloomz.
Be sure to check out the KES float in the

Homecoming parade on Wednesday at 6 p.m.
then go participate in the Punt, Kick, Pass

competition at the high school after it's over.
The Homecoming game against Cambridge City
will be Friday night at 7 p.m. at Don Willard Field.

Email Mrs. Wilson at
tiffany.wilson@cabeard.k12.in.us
with any transportation changes

Include in the email: 
Date for the change
Child's first and last name
Teacher
Destination
New bus number (if known)

Please send a note with your child on
the day they are going to a different

place. If possible, please do not call the
office with changes.

*Changes to transportation must be
received before 12:00 p.m.

Attendance is critical to your child's
success in school. All children are

expected to be in school each day
unless they are ill. 

It is important that students are
screened each morning for COVID-19

and other illness symptoms prior to
arriving at school. 

Students are allowed 20 absences per
year. A letter will be sent home making

you aware of absences. 

If your child will be absent from school,
call the KES office at

765-345-2151 or send an email to:

Mrs. Wilson  at
tiffany.wilson@cabeard.k12.in.us

-OR-
Mrs. Roland at 

emily.roland@cabeard.k12.in.us

https://www.willsub.com/




O R G A N I K A
L I F E S T Y L E  C E N T E R

Homecoming 2024
Dress-Up Days

M O N D A Y  9 / 2 3  -  H A T  D A Y
W E A R  Y O U R  F A V O R I T E  H A T

 
T U E S D A Y  9 / 2 4  -  N E O N  D A Y

D R E S S  I N  A L L  T H E  B R I G H T  C O L O R S

W E D N E S D A Y  9 / 2 5  -  S I L L Y  S O C K  D A Y
W E A R  Y O U R  S I L L I E S T  S O C K S

T H U R S D A Y  9 / 2 6  -  J E R S E Y  D A Y
R E P R E S E N T  Y O U R  F A V O R I T E  T E A M

F R I D A Y  9 / 2 7  -  C R A Z Y  R E D  &  B L A C K  D A Y  
S U P P O R T  T H E  P A N T H E R S  A N D  W E A R

Y O U R  R E D  A N D  B L A C K !  






